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November 14, 2018 (Source) — Sunvest Minerals Corp. (TSX-V:
SSS) (“Sunvest Minerals” or the “Company”) announces it has

determined  to  focus  its  efforts  in  2019  on  the  Clone  Gold
project located in the Golden Triangle, BC. To this end it has
decided to release the McKinnon-Hawkins Gold project back to the
vendors at this time.

The Company also announces the resignation of Victor Bradley as
Director and Chairman of Sunvest Minerals. The Board thanks Mr.
Bradley for his contributions over the years and wishes him well
in his future endeavours.

Assays from the summer work program at the Clone Gold project
2018 work program are expected to be released imminently.

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD

“Mike England”

Mike England, CEO&DIRECTOR

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services
Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or
accuracy of this release.

FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS: This news release contains forward-
looking statements, which relate to future events or future
performance and reflect management’s current expectations and
assumptions.  Such  forward-looking  statements  reflect
management’s current beliefs and are based on assumptions made
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by and information currently available to the Company. Investors
are cautioned that these forward looking statements are neither
promises  nor  guarantees,  and  are  subject  to  risks  and
uncertainties that may cause future results to differ materially
from those expected. These forward -looking statements are made
as of the date hereof and, except as required under applicable
securities  legislation,  the  Company  does  not  assume  any
obligation to update or revise them to reflect new events or
circumstances. All of the forward-looking statements made in
this press release are qualified by these cautionary statements
and by those made in our filings with SEDAR in Canada (available
at WWW.SEDAR.COM).
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